
 
 

 

 

 
Dear Customer and Supplier, 
 

 
the writer Stalea s.r.l., with official registered office in San Martino in Rio (RE) Via 
Bersella n.9 VAT. Num. 02855890352, 
is pleased to announce that has purchased the Paterlini brand from the 
bankruptcy procedure n. 114/16 Court of Reggio Emilia Italy. 
 
Therefore, starting from the 18th of September 2019, no other person/company 
can produce or sell  legaly , if not autoriczed by Stalea SRL, items with 
the  brand name Paterlini. 
 
We therefore advise you to pay attention, in get in contact with those who 
could illegally distribute or produce unofficial items branded Paterlini. 
 
The goods improperly marked with the brand Paterlini are sometimes easy to 
identify,  as they do not have a CE marking and are not updated with the new 
European CEE directives , the might still have lables of the previous owner that 
is not anymore the official producer. 
 
With the hope to reshape a serius and profittual collaboration we are 
determinated to reconfirm the quality of Pateterlini brand . 
 
Best Regards  
 
         Stalea s.r.l. 
             C.e.o. 
        Pianzi Mirco 
            

        
 
 


